[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening bulls, in an effort to keep our families informed of happenings here at the ranch we want to let you know that students were held in classes at the end of 5th period today for approximately five additional minutes due to an alligator sunning itself near the portable classrooms.  Students were released to their next class after the alligator was coaxed back into pond.  Florida Fish and Wildlife have been contacted and they should be handling the issue with the next 24 hours. Thank you and have a good evening.
 
